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 13 November 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
The Art Department at Edward Peake is expanding and over the next few years we plan to offer 
photography as part of our growing curriculum. However, as I am sure some of you know, 
photography is an expensive hobby. 
 
We are looking for donations of compact cameras (with cables if possible) of any brand and with 
10 megapixels or above. I know lots of us have them lying around our houses, garages or even 
in boxes in the lofts no longer used. We would like to re-love and re-purpose them in the Art 
Department. 
 
Another plea is for DSLRs (digital single-lens reflex camera). Sometimes these are purchased 
over the years before having a high quality camera in the palm of our hands and have also been 
long forgotten. We are happy to look at donating some money for these and working to budget if 
you are looking to sell second hand or donate. 
 
We want our students to be able to access DSLRs over the course of their photography GCSE 
course but buying brand new is very expensive. All we ask is that it works and has a battery that 
can charge (bumps and scratches don’t matter!). 
 
If you are interested in donating or speaking to us about selling a DSLR, please contact the front 
office.  
 
When donating cameras, it is really important that you do not leave any SD cards in the 
cameras, so please ensure your memories and pictures are kept with you for safe keeping.  
 
We also welcome any unwanted tripods, selfie lights or camera cases. 
 
Thank you so much for your support for the Art Department’s new adventure. 
 
Kind regards, 
Miss L Bell 
 

 
 
Subject Leader for Art & Design 
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